
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 

   TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Resolution 172 of 2022, the Saratoga 
County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on June 15, 2022 at 
4:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the Board can convene, in the Meeting 
Room of the Saratoga County Board of Supervisors at 40 McMaster Street, 
Ballston Spa, New York 12020 on a Local Law, identified as Introductory 
No. 2, Print No. 1 of 2022, entitled “A LOCAL LAW OF THE COUNTY 
OF SARATOGA TO AMEND LOCAL LAW 1 OF 1950” 
 
  TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that at this hearing, all persons wishing to 
speak will be heard. Written communications may be emailed to 
publiccomment@saratogacountyny.gov, or by mail addressed to: Clerk of 
the Board, Saratoga County Board of Supervisors, 40 McMaster Street, 
Ballston Spa, NY, 12020, which public comment must be received by June 
15, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. 
 
Copies of this proposed local law are available in the Office of the Clerk of 
the Board and online at www.saratogacountyny.gov. 
 
Therese M. Connolly, Clerk 
Board of Supervisors 
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